














WELL-BEING NEWSLETTER
Coming back to school 

Next week we will be welcoming our children back to school. For some it may be
their first time being at school for others it may bring nerves of moving into a
new year group. For both children and adults this may bring a mix of emotions.
Children are very resilient, and many will take coming back in their stride, but
some may be feeling a little wobbly and nervous. Let them know that however
they are feeling is ok and that they won’t be the only ones feeling that way! 

For some children, coming back after a nice long break may lead to challenging
behaviour, outbursts, clinginess, or a regression to younger behaviours. Try to
see beyond the behaviour to work out and empathise with what your child is
feeling. Are you dealing with a nervous child rather than a “misbehaving” one?

How you can help them?
• Consider making a countdown chart so they are prepared for their start date. 
• Help them get their belongings together, so the anxiety of the first day isn’t
compounded by stress over lost shoes! (or is that just in my house?!). 
• Talk to your child about what they are expecting, what they are looking forward
to, and any concerns. 
• Talk about what will still be the same, as well as talking about what will be
different. 
• If they seem anxious, encourage them to share their worries, so you can help unpick
what their concerns are. 

Preparing to come back
Some children may seem unwilling to go back to school! Talk to them about 
the things that they have missed about school and spending time with their
friends. What are the benefits of going back? Who have they missed? What
games will they play when they get back?

For some children, returning to school after summer holidays with their
parents or carers will be hard, and trigger feelings of separation anxiety.
There are some ideas to help with separation anxiety here:

https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Tangle-it-easter-1.pdf

